Schweitzer - Season Lockers 2023/24

Welcome!
There are two Season Locker options at Schweitzer.

Lakeview Lodge — located on the lower level of the Lakeview Lodge

Premier Lockers — located on the ground level of the Selkirk Lodge
- 2 person and 4 person options available

Seasonal lockers are available for use from November 11, 2023 through April 19, 2024.

These are for the storage of your snow equipment, and the convenience of quick access to the
slopes. The users of the locker also assume responsibility for any equipment stored in the
locker. Permanent fixtures, mounts, holes, etc are not permitted.

As the renter of a Lakeview seasonal locker, you assume the responsibility of providing a lock.

As the renter of a Premium seasonal locker, you assume the responsibility of managing the
issued RFID keys.

At the close of the season, we ask that you REMOVE ALL of your equipment and your lock
from the locker No Later than April 19, 2024 to prevent any loss of equipment.

Please be advised that Schweitzer Public Safety will be removing any and all equipment left on
the premises during the off-season months. Abandoned items will be donated to local
charities. Please be sure to leave the lockers in good condition.

Renter agrees and understands that Schweitzer is not responsible for lost, damaged, removed,
or stolen goods. The locker room will be monitored by Schweitzer Public Safety on a best
effort basis. Please keep lockers in good condition and the outside surfaces clear of posters,
pictures, stickers, hooks, etc.

Schweitzer reserves the right to revoke locker privileges without refund due to damages or
criminal and inappropriate behaviors. If you have any needs or concerns, please contact Guest
Services.

Enjoy the winter season!

Schweitzer Guest Services
208-263-9555 ext 1246

8774874643 | 208.263.9555
10000 Schweitzer Mountain Rd. Sandpoint ID 83864



